
The Molalla River School District Board of Education is seeking interested citizens of the district to serve 

on the budget committee.  Currently there is one position open: 

 

• Position #4 – term expires 2024 

 

To be eligible for applying for these positions a budget committee candidate must: 

 

 Live in the district 

    Not be an officer or employee of the district 

 Be a qualified voter of the district 


